
You are invited to join 

The Children’s Special Health Care Services (CSHCS)  

Bullying Prevention Initiative (BPI) team  

to learn about the 2024-2025 grant opportunity aimed at reducing bullying for  

youth with special health care needs. 

 

The webinar will provide information on how to apply, review the grant objectives, and  

provide tips on creating a successful proposal. Attendees will have the opportunity  

to ask questions and gain clarification on grant guidelines. 

 

Thursday, January 25, 2024 at 8:00am 

Microsoft Teams 

Register on Eventbrite: 
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/bullying-prevention-initiative-grant-technical-assistance-webinar-tickets-781515713537 

 

Children’s Special Health Care Services (CSHCS)  
is pleased to present the 

Bullying Prevention Initiative Grant 

Technical Assistance Webinar 
 

for interested Michigan school districts and/or schools 


